= June 8, 1978

Mr. Ray E. Snyder .
- Dulin, Thienpont, Potthast &
. Sayder, Lud, _
‘Suite 606 -
. 135 Bouth LaSalle Street
" Chicago, linofs 60603

R Dear Ray:

1 wm try to attend to 8 couple of matters in this letter,

1. 1have your letter of ]une 3 noting that you will be
able to attend the meeting on June 26, 1 would
guggest that you contact Mary Spores at North-

‘wegtern to tell her of your plans. At present
count it appears that only Bill Burke of Georgla
and Ray Woodrow will not be able to attend that
meeting. Knowing how difficult it is to find a
mutually acceptable time for all members I think
we should plan to go shead with the meeting,
Mary has informed me that it is scheduled at the
O'Hare Hilton from 8:30 a,m. to 5:00 p. m. and
arrangements for lunch have been made.

2. Enclosed yau will find two*'opies of a letter |
received from Adlai Stevenson commenting on
the material that 1 had sent to him earlier., This
opening should provide & good basis for you to set
up a meeting with his staff people and perhaps
also provide him with a copy of the newly proposed
bill. I understand the bill is now being redrafted
by George Stadler at UPl and we should have copies
of it shortly. As soon as L do receive a copy I will
gend it to you so that you can fallow through with
stevenson. L

3. I think your idea of sending a formal invitatlan on
behalf of SUPA is a good one and I will ask Will
Fornell to do that. 1 do believe that your personal
association with Don Banner wﬂl give us a much
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- hatter opporttmity for obtainmg him for the
meeting ¢n’ association with Dvorkovitz, You
had earlier asked me about the address of
Isaac Fleischmann. You can reach him by
telephone at 703-557-3158 or address him as
tha Director of Information:Services, Room
3 ~ 1DOL at the Patent and Trademark Office,
Washington D.C. 20231

. We will 1ook forward to saeing you on the 26th and would

. appreciate your consideriag items for discussion at our
pmjacted meeting. _ N




